
tate of f^outlj Carolina
Office of tfje doobrrnor

Nikki R. Haley
Governor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

April 18,2012

Ms. Meg Kinnard
Associated Press
1401 Shop Road, Suite B
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Ms. Kinnard,

On March 28, 2012, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for “[a]ny and 
all FOIA requests the governor’s office has received since Nov. 1, 2011.”

Please find enclosed a list of all Freedom of Information Act requests received by our office 
between November 1, 2011 and March 28, 2012. If your request includes the responses to the 
FOIA requests during that time period, we will estimate the cost of these records upon request.

Sincerely,

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
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